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Want to be a PHR or SPHR?
PHRM (Professional in Human Resources Management)
Certificate Program Begins
February 6th
Mary Baldwin College will offer its PHRM Certificate Program in Roanoke beginning on February 6, 2014.  This popular 13-week course will meet once per week on Thursday nights from 6:00 - 9:00 p.m. at the Roanoke Higher Education Center.  Dan Oyler, SPHR, long-time instructor of this course, will facilitate this preparation course for HR professionals interested in sitting for the PHR or SPHR exam.  Participants will receive a certificate from the college and CEUs.  
This course is taught using the SHRM Learning System which has been totally upgraded over the past 2 years, including:

· All content (modules, test questions, flashcards, slides)

· Over 1,000 practice questions are available online through the system

· Shift in focus to online vs. paper – lots of online tools available to help you PASS the exam

· Portable content available for E-readers (Nook, Kindle, IPad) or Smart Phones

If you have been thinking about it . . . but haven’t done it – Now’s The Time!!!
For more information or to register, visit Mary Baldwin’s website at www.mbc.edu/learninc or call Joyce Franklin at 767-6170.  If you have questions about the class, you may call Dan Oyler, the instructor, at 540-529-7865 or email at danoyler.hrc@gmail.com
